
St. Gregory the Great Catholic School 
 

Open House 

 

Welcoming prospective students and families.   

Visitors will have the opportunity to tour our campus, meet 

our administration, and interact with our students. 

Sunday, January 29, 2023 

9:00 am to 2:00 pm 

Sharing Faith, Forming Minds, Inspiring Hearts 

Enrollment Opens February 1, 2023 


